
THIRTY FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Fr. Liam Donnelly
Last Sunday morning we were all saddened by the
news of the death on
Saturday evening, 26
October, of Fr Liam
Donnelly, aged 85. Fr
Liam had celebrated the
60th anniversary of his
ordination to the
priesthood in June of this
year, and had been helping
out regularly in the
churches of our parishes
for a number of years,
having served in the parish
of Bellaghy/Ballyscullion from 1977-1981. 

A native of the parish of Lavey, he spent his retirement
in the house where he had been born and raised. Fr
Liam will be missed by all those who knew him, those
who benefitted from his long and fruitful priestly
ministry, his colleagues, and many friends. His death
will be a great loss to his last surviving sibling, Mrs
Philomena Fullan, to his entire family circle to whom
he was very close and dear, and to his housekeeper,
Orlagh. We offer them our deepest sympathy. 

He will be remembered in these parishes for his lively
sense of humour, his short but meaningful homilies, for
his friendly waves, and charming smile. 

Ar dheis Dé go raibh a anam dílis.

Deaths: We offer our sympathy to the
family and friends of Fr. Liam
Donnelly, Lavey, who died recently.

Anniversaries: Fr. Tom Hegarty,
Margaret Mary Sargent, Willie Henry, Mary Clarke, Thomas
Edward McCloskey, Aaron Law, Jim McTeague, Mary Ann
McLaughlin, Patrick McKenna, Mary Jane Maguire, Henry
Walsh, Willie John O’Donnell, John McCloskey.

Greenlough/Bellaghy/Ballyscullion Schedules
Monday 4 November Bellaghy 9.30am

Tuesday 5 November
Greenlough

Mass
Rosary 

9.30am
7.30pm

Wednesday 6 November Bellaghy 9.30am

Thursday 7 November
Greenlough

Adoration: 9.00am - 5.00pm
Greenlough 7.30pm

Friday 
8 November

Bellaghy 7.00pm
Mass for Deceased

Parishioners and Friends
Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday
9 November

Greenlough 5.30pm
Children’s Liturgy

Bellaghy 7.00pm

Sunday
10 November

Greenlough 9.00am
Anniversary Mass 

for Elisha McCann
Ballyscullion 10.00am
Bellaghy 11.00am
Greenlough 6.00pm

Service for Our Deceased 
Family and Friends

PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS: That those
called to serve as priests of the diocese of
Derry will reflect, in their words and
actions, the holiness, innocence, purity, and



Pioneer Pledge for the Month of the Holy Souls
A short-term pledge gives spiritual support and
encouragement to people and their families who are
living under a shadow of addiction. Contact the
Pioneer Total Abstinence Association on 003 531 805
4226 or via www.pioneers.ie/pray 

"Dilexit nos - He loved us” - Encyclical of Pope
Francis: Prayers and Reflections based on "the Human and the Divine Love of
the Heart of Jesus Christ” are available on www.pioneers.ie They have been
prepared for Pioneers, Parish groups, Families, AA/NA groups.

Annual Mass for Deceased Children and Young People
will take place in St Eugene’s Cathedral, Derry, on
Sunday, 10 November, at 7:00pm. There will be an
opportunity to write down the name of your deceased loved
one before Mass. All are welcome to attend. You can also
join this Mass live on the St Eugene’s Cathedral webcam. 
If you are unable to attend this Mass in person but would
like to have a child or young person remembered at it,
please email the name to lizzie.rea@derrydiocese.org by
Friday 8 November. 

Children’s Liturgy resumes at the Saturday night
Mass on 9 November for Children from P1 to P4.

Please note the “Quiet” Room will be reserved 
for the children during this Mass.

Children must have started school to avail of this.

Remembering Our Beloved Dead
Service for Our Deceased Family & Friends

Sunday 10 November at 6.00pm (N.B. Change of time)
Refreshments in the Church after the Service.

The book of Remembrance is also available to write
in names of your deceased loved ones. 

It will be carried to the Altar during the Bereaved Service.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Webcam Upgrade - Please note there will
be some work going on in our Churches
over the next week or so, in order to
upgrade our webcam systems.

Messenger Magazine Subscription of
£25.00 is now due. Please return to the

Sacristy or Parish Office.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Parish
Information

Fr. O’Hagan
028 7938 6259

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s 
Primary School
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s 
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes

Bellaghy
028 7938 6259

Lavey
028 7964 2458

Portglenone
028 2582 1218

Baptisms
Contact the 

Parish Office

Weddings
Contact the 

Parish Office 

Confessions
As Announced

GREENLOUGH COLLECTIONS
Sunday 27 October: Weekly - £946.93.

October Online Payments: £860.00.
Mission Collection: £141. Thank you. 

Trócaire School Volunteers: Are you a
retired teacher or someone who has
experience presenting to groups of school
children? Do you have a passion for making
this world a better place, especially for the most vulnerable?
Trócaire is looking for volunteers to support our 2025
Lent Appeal in the Derry Diocese. If you think you have
the right skills and experience and will be available to help
during school hours over Lent, then we would love to hear
from you. Full training and ongoing support will be
provided. For more information, please call Naomi Purnell
on 028 9080 8033 or email: naomi.purnell@trocaire.org

Parish Newsletter - Please Send All Notices
& Anniversary Names in by 1.00pm on

Wednesday: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Contact Details Needed - To help us to
organise rotas we ask all Readers &
Eucharistic Ministers to send in your
contact details to the parish office. 

Congratulations to Lisa McPeake and
Ronan Kelly who were married recently.


